
Berkeley USD 

Board Policy 
 
BP 5158 
Free Provision of Menstrual Products for Students 
 
Every secondary school shall stock every girls’ bathroom, and every gender-neutral 
bathroom, with tampons and sanitary napkins at all times.  
 
Every elementary school shall stock at least one of its girls' or gender neutral bathrooms 
with tampons and sanitary napkins at all times.  
 
A school shall not charge for any menstrual products provided to pupils.  
 
Every girls’ bathroom, and every gender-neutral bathroom, used by students over the age 
of nine shall have a trash receptacle inside every stall.  
 
This policy shall be implemented by the beginning of the 2019-2020 school year.  
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